
 

 

February 24, 2022 

Dear Members 

Good afternoon Chester Golf Club Members, this is a friendly reminder that the deadline for 

membership renewals is April 1, 2022, we have attached a link to the renewal form and fee 

schedule for your convenience, you can fill this out using your PC, laptop or other electronic 

device and return it by email or print it, fill it out by hand and mail it to us.  

https://bit.ly/3uxFTPM 

To pay for your membership and any selected services/fees, the following options are available 
to you: 

Online - our website online store is ready for online renewals (www.chestergolfclub.ca), check 
out the Online Services menu and then select Membership and Services. From here you can 
renew memberships, purchase a variety of Member service options including club storage, driving 
range use, cart coupons etc. – it is quick and easy 

Mail – Cheque, bank draft or money order to the Chester Golf Club, PO Box 791, Chester, NS 
B0J 1J0. Please do not mail cash. 

Etransfer – Send your etransfer payment to inquire@chestergolfclub.ca using the security 
answer Chester2022.  

Credit card – We can process the credit card included in your membership renewal form if you 
instruct us to do so. Otherwise, you can call the Pro Shop and we can take your credit card 
information over the telephone. 

Finally, requests for medical leave or a leave of absence must be received on or before April 1, 

2022. 

If you have any questions, we are available to provide support. You can reach us weekdays at 

(902) 275-4543 or by email inquire@chestergolfclub.ca. 

 

Thank you 

 

The CGC Management Team 
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